RESOLUTION 51-2024

RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING A REFUND FOR COMMUNITY CENTER RENTAL

WHEREAS, the Borough of Woodbury Heights received a payment for a rental of the Community Center in the amount of \$215.00 on March 26, 2024 from Lou McCall and said event was subsequently cancelled; and

WHEREAS, Lou McCall has requested a refund of said rental.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Borough Council of the Borough of Woodbury Heights, with the Mayor concurring, that Lou McCall be refunded the rental fee of \$215.00

BOROUGH OF WOODBURY HEIGHTS

BY:

WILLIAM PACKER, MAYOR

ATTEST:

SHANNON ELTON, BOROUGH CLERK

The foregoing Resolution was duly adopted by the Borough Council of the Borough of Woodbury Heights at the regular meeting held on the 17th day of April, 2024

SHANNON ELTON, BOROUGH CLERK